Announcement of National Pastors' Assembly

Michael Balcomb
March 4, 2016

Dear Leaders and Pastors,
We've just returned from Korea after spending precious time with True Mother, and we'd like to share her
heart and vision with you. As we embark on the next step towards the realization of Vision 2020, we

would like to convene a National Pastors’ Assembly.

Please join Dr. Kim, our National Ministry Team, and me for a national leaders’ gathering at IPEC, Las
Vegas on April 12-15, 2016.

As the specific schedule and content is being developed, please prepare to arrive in [IPEC by lunch time (1
p.m.) on Tuesday, April 12, and leave after lunch (around 2 p.m.) on Friday, April 15.

District pastors, pastors of major cities, and IWs are asked to attend. All pastors are invited to participate
as well, and spouses are welcome too. HQ will cover the costs of accommodations and meals during the

conference; travel costs to and from Las Vegas are the participants’ responsibility.

More information will be available shortly, as well as a registration sheet. However, please make your
travel plans accordingly.

Looking forward to seeing you in Vegas,

Michael Balcomb
President



